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President’s Report – 22 April 2024 

 

Thank you  

• A huge thank you to the P&C members, School staff and volunteers for a successful first 

term for 2024! 

Containers for Change 

• The Containers for Change program has continued to be a success, even after the 

installation of additional bins throughout the school grounds.  

• We successfully filled our bin last term, which resulted in $61.80 

• Regular promotion on our Facebook page has contributed to this goal  

Colour Run 4 Fun  

• Our first ever Colour Run 4 Fun was the highlight of the first term. We had a few 

teething problems for our first event, but overall we have had positive feedback from 

the school and school community.  

• Our final figures for the Colour Run 4 Fun fundraising was $37, 783, with the P&C 

keeping a total of $22,699.80 after we have paid out Australian Fundraising for 

providing all of the online admin, prizes and set up.  

• There have been requests that the P&C looks to hold this as an annual fundraiser event, 

but look to hold it in the last term of school instead of the first in future.  

This Term 

• We have a very full calendar for Term 2! I hope to see most of our P&C members get 

behind these upcoming events and promote the P&C to other parents to build on our 

committee as well as gain some additional volunteers to ensure the success of our 

planned events. 

• The annual Mother’s Day stall and additional raffles will be in early May  

• The annual Book Fair will be in late May 

• The school disco will finish off the term with a jungle theme! 

 

Peta Magorian 

President, Aveley P&C 


